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Supporting Planning Statement (Application ref. PP 02722777) for

2 Crowborough Road

As part of a broader asset management strategy, the proposals provide accommodation for theMarigold Family Resource
Centre and Leaving Care areas of Southend Borough Council's Children's Specialist Services Division. The proposals
facilitate the relocation of these services to a more convenient central location, closer to related Council services and the
Civic Centre which would be within walking distance of under 200m. A key benefit of relocation is that the Leaving Care
team, which distributes financial benefits to young persons leaving care, will be able to reduce operational risk by not
having to keep money at their workplace.

As well as internal alterations to the upper floor for conversion of the existing bedrooms to offices, the proposals include
demolition of two existing ground floor lean to extensions deemed beyond economic repair. Replacement of these with
fully accessible ground floor single storey accommodation will include an assessment room for use by the Marigold Centre
and also be available for hire by similar organisations. The new site layout provides dedicated access for this shared
facility, which at times will need to be separated from areas used by the Leaving Care team. In the interest of maintaining
residential amenity, the scale and appearance of the new extension is designed to accord with the existing house.

/Ends


	14060_B_E_010_A3
	14060_B_P_010 RevB_A3
	TCMCA_14060_Project Summary

